
February 9, 1999 

Brian Wadley 
City of Jonesboro
 
Planning Coordinator
 
P.o. Box 1845
 
Jonesboro, AR 72403
 

Re: Nettleton Avenue Abandonment 
R.O.W. Abandonment
 
at Lot 45 of Country Club
 
Heights Subdivision
 

Dear Brian: 

Mr. Arlis Johnson of 1903 Lark has requested our 
input concerning the above referenced abandonment. It is 
our opinion, based on MATA plans to widen Nettleton 
Avenue, that this Right of Way should be retained. 

If the City of Jonesboro chooses not to retain this 
Right of Way, we request that it be granted as a utility 
easement. The fence could still be installed as planned. 
Please call if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Respectfully, 

~~.~' 
Randy ~mPk~~S 
Chief Engineer 

RKS/dmt 

cc: Arlis Johnson 

Ronald L. Bowen, MANAGER 
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